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Re: Question Under Procedure Rule 39 
 
When will this Council follow the example of Nottingham City Council in extending the 
availability of the Emergency Fund for those affected by the delayed tram works to areas 
in Beeston away from Chilwell Road? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Councillor Steve Carr,  
 
 
Thank you for your question. The County Council has already at its Transport and 
Highways Committee on the 20th March, resolved to make an additional contribution of 
£25,000 to the Special Hardship Fund subject to a similar amount being contributed from 
Nottingham City Council. 
 
I would note that this is in addition to the previous contribution of £25,000 made available 
by the County Council for the Special Hardship Fund which Broxtowe Borough Council 
continues to administer.  
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 

 
 
 
Councillor Kevin Greaves 
Chair of Transport and Highways Committee 
Member for Worksop West 
Nottinghamshire County Council 
 


